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       Monday 12th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
            The School Council has organised a Sunflower – Growing Competition; if you or 
your child wants to participate, they will have to buy a seed from the School Council (£1 
per seed or 50p off each seed you buy if you buy more than five; there may also be 
additional discounts). After that, you will grow your sunflower, and, in July, we will ask you 
to all bring a picture and the measurements of your sunflower. The tallest sunflower wins! 

 
             We have approximately one thousand seeds, so please support us as much as you 
can! Any remaining ones that we do not sell will be added to the new garden, and all 
funds will help towards the gardening project. 
 
 Please contact your class school council representative when purchasing the 
seeds. 

 
 
             Yours sincerely,  
 
 
             Maya Bezin-Alterno and the school council 
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